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2018/08/28

To PK components Rubycon Corporation
International Division

Subject : _Notification on termination of 4X6.1 product (SMD type)

We would like to take this opportunity to extend heartfelt appreciation to your continued support and
patronage rendered to our company. In the meantime, we are to inform the captioned matter as
described below.

After a thorough review of our existing product offering we have made the determination to discontinue
all 4X6.1 products (SMD type) by the end of September 2019, in order to provide you with more

advanced products while more efficiently managing our product portfolio.

We sincerely appreciate your use of these termination products and we ask your understanding on
any inconvenience caused by this termination.

The details of last buy date for these products will be informed to your company by our Sales person
in charge. If any questions, please feel free to contact us accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

Keiichi Kitahira
General Manager of Rubycon International Division
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